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ACTION TRANSMITTAL 
 

No. 2012-29 
 
 
DATE:  August 2, 2012 
 

TO:  Transportation Advisory Board 
 

FROM: Technical Advisory Committee 
 

PREPARED Jon Solberg, MnDOT Metro District (651-234-7792) 
BY:  Ann Braden, Metropolitan Council MTS (651-602-1705) 
  Kevin Roggenbuck, TAB (651-602-1728) 
 

SUBJECT: 2015-2016 Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) Funding 
Allocation. 

 
MOTION:  That the TAB allocates Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) 
funding to 16 reactive safety projects. 
 
BACKGROUND AND PURPOSE OF ACTION: The approved projects will be added to 
the region’s 2013-2016 Transportation Improvement Program for implementation in 
years 2015 and 2016.  The projects list and staff report are attached. 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO REGIONAL POLICY: MnDOT has made 70% of the HSIP funding 
for program years 2015 and 2016 available for locally-sponsored reactive safety 
projects.  MnDOT conducts the solicitation and the proposed projects are evaluated by a 
team of transportation professionals that includes members of the TAC.  MnDOT brings 
the list of recommend projects to the TAB for approval and inclusion in the 2013-2016 
TIP as part of the amendment to include the project selected through the 2011 regional 
solicitation process. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

ROUTING 
 

TO ACTION REQUESTED DATE COMPLETED 
TAC Funding & Programming 
Committee 

Review & Recommend July 19, 2012 

Technical Advisory Committee Review & Recommend August 1, 2012 
TAB Programming Committee Review & Recommend  
Transportation Advisory Board Review & Approve  
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